
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Instrumental Tuition 2020/21 

 
21st September 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to notify you that our instrumental music tuition staff have restarted face-

to-face teaching across the St Cuthbert’s Trust. I would like to reassure you that we 

have put in place a range of cleaning routines and other safety measures to ensure 

that teaching environments are safe for all concerned. 

 

We have taken on board guidance and advice from both central government and 

specialist music education organisations to ensure that our staff and students are 

able to make music together again safely. If there are any instrument-specific 

guidelines that your child needs to follow when practicing at home, then their 

teacher will supply this information directly. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the many of you who supported the 

online music tuition during the summer term. We were pleased to be able to offer 

some form of tuition to keep students engaged throughout what was a tricky time 

for everyone. If you have any specific feedback or reflections on this provision, then 

please do pass this on to me; we are keen to refine this aspect of our offer in case 

we should ever need to resort to this method of delivery again at any point in the 

future.  

 

Thanks for your ongoing support of music education in our Trust.  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mr A McIntosh 

 

Head of Instrumental Tuition and Music Performance 

St Cuthbert’s Multi Academy Trust 

 

musiclessons@smchull.org   
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